
MEDIA ALERT 
 

MIAMI LIGHTHOUSE AND BACOM PALMER EYE INSTITUTE PRESENT 
“LIVING WITH LOW VISION” SEMINAR ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24 

 
WHAT:  Living with Low Vision 
 
WHEN:  Monday, February 24, 2020 
   10:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M. 
 
WHERE:  Bascom Palmer Eye Institute 
   Jose Berrocal Auditorium, 2nd floor 
   900 NW 17 Street 
   Miami, FL  33136 
 
DETAILS:  Presented by Bascom Palmer Eye Institute (BPEI) and Miami  
   Lighthouse for the Blind, this seminar is being presented free of  
   charge to counsel local residents and the families of those who  
   have experienced significant loss of vision.  
 
   World renowned ophthalmologists from BPEI will present   
   information about the latest findings and treatments related to  
   Macular Degeneration, Glaucoma, Diabetic Retinopathy, Cataracts  
   and other eye diseases. Additionally, experts from Miami   
   Lighthouse will present new technological breakthroughs and other  
   vision-aid devices available through its Vision Solutions Center.  
 
NOTE TO EDITORS: Media are invited to attend this seminar and interview the medical 
and technical experts who will be speaking. Vision loss affects tens of thousands of 
South Florida residents, particularly senior adults. Many can continue to preserve their 
lifestyles and continue to pursue their interests by learning the valuable information to 
be conveyed at the Living with Vision Loss seminar. For more information, contact 
Miami Lighthouse Chief Program Officer Carol Brady-Simmons at 786-362-7480 or 
csimmons@miamilighthouse.org. 
  
    
 
 
 
 
 
          


